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Question 
 
Senator PRATT: In that context, did you make inquiries with the Queensland department about the 
nature of that application to see whether it was or was not material to the disclosure requirement?  
 
Mr Hughes: I'm not aware of any inquiries being made specifically of the department. I'm more than 
happy to take that on notice to give you that confirmation. What I would say, though, and this is 
perhaps more by way of anecdotal or general observation, is that while we can't say specifically in 
each and every instance that, when companies apply for mining leases, they have completed their 
technical and feasibility studies, it's not unusual for a mining company to apply for a lease before it has 
completed its technical feasibility studies. In this instance, that may well have been what was 
happening here. We simply don't know. I'm happy to take that on notice. 
 
 
Answer 
 
ASIC did not contact the Queensland Department of Resources for more information. This was 
because of the decision made on this matter as outlined in ASIC’s response to Question No. 20.1. 
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